
Request for Qualifications 

The Nueces River Authority seeks request for qualifications (RFQ) proposals from qualified Individuals, 

Firms, or Corporations to provide design and specification services for the Completion of the Leakey 

Regional Wastewater System Residential Connections Project.  Response to this RFQ will be accepted up 

to 3:00pm January 3, 2024, and submitted to the Executive Director of the Nueces River Authority prior 

to the deadline at:  

John Byrum, Executive Director 

Nueces River Authority  

539 S. US Highway 83 

Uvalde, Texas 78801 

 

Prospective respondents may obtain copies of the RFQ documents by contacting the Nueces River 

Authority at 830-278-6810.  


